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MRRA is essentially conveying to the residents of Brunswick, local communities and 
the residents of Maine…..”drink the Kool-Aid.” MRRA’s actions and in-actions show
no concern for the health affects both short and long term for Maine residents, 
Maine’s environment or the living creatures, plants and fauna. Brunswick residents 
deserve the right to speak for and advocate for their communities. Is it okay to 
knowingly poison anything or anybody and believe you can continue to line your 
pockets while failing to do the right thing? Unless MRRA is hiding something, they 
should be openly receptive to hearing from Brunswick residents, business owners, 
Environmental agencies and residents of Maine. Let’s get some of these folks on 
MRRA’s board.


